
CORPORATE ATTORNEY
McLane Middleton, Professional Association a leading New England-based law firm, is 
seeking a Corporate Law Attorney to join our growing corporate practice. This position will 
afford you the opportunity to take on new responsibilities, work with and learn from some of 
the region’s leading corporate lawyers, work directly with clients, and be provided with the 
resources to develop your professional skills.

The ideal candidate should possess 2 to 5 years of general corporate experience and a strong 
interest in corporate law. The candidate will be adept at collaborating with partners and 
clients in representing and advising closely held businesses, including entity formation and 
structuring, corporate governance, contract drafting and negotiating, mergers, acquisitions 
and other strategic transactions.  

Self-starters looking for career advancement and business development opportunities are 
encouraged to apply. The qualified candidate will have prior private firm experience and 
will demonstrate the ability to manage billable hour requirements and maintain accurate 
timekeeping records. 

Options for a hybrid work schedule combining in-office and remote work are available. The 
candidate must possess excellent academic credentials from an accredited law school with 
strong analytical abilities, excellent client service, as well as strong communication and 
writing skills. 

We offer a collegial team environment, professional development and personal satisfaction in 
a fast-paced work environment.  Qualified candidates must be admitted to the New Hampshire 
or Massachusetts Bar, or have the ability to waive in. Other bar memberships are a plus. 
Competitive compensation and benefits package offered.

Built on over 106 years of experience, McLane Middleton helps create a long-term career path 
to assist professionals in their pursuit of personal and professional achievement.  

McLane Middleton’s Corporate Department brings over ten decades of corporate law 
experience. We represent clients across a broad spectrum of size, complexity, and industry, 
with their most important corporate law issues, including business formation, corporate 
governance, complex agreements, capital raising, securities offerings, executive compensation, 
mergers, acquisitions, and other strategic transactions. Our experience, combined with our 
industry knowledge, positions us to identify innovative solutions to complex issues.

Qualified candidates should send a cover letter, resume, transcript and writing sample to: 
Jessica Boisvert, Manager of Professional Recruiting and Retention, jessica.boisvert@
mclane.com.


